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Southeast Community College Seeking Input From Falls City Area Residents
(KLZA)-- Southeast Community College is seeking input from community members regarding the
future direction of the college.

A community meeting will be held Wednesday from 8:30 a-m until 10:30 a-m at Falls City High
School. Southeast Community College is interested in hearing constructive feedback during the
forum. The College is committed to working with communities in Southeast Nebraska to help grow
the local economy.
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